



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: <u>admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/</u>

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Monday 5th June 2023

Year 3 and 4 trip to National Roman Legion Museum

Dear Parents and carers,

We are delighted to be able to offer a visit to the National Roman Legion Museum in Caerleon, Wales on **Wednesday 12th July**. The coach will be departing about 9.15 am so please ensure children are in school promptly for 9.00 am so we can register them and board the coach on time. We will be leaving Caerleon at approximately 2.30 pm and aim to return to school before 3.30pm.

This trip, which is linked to our topic "Invasion", will enable the children to have a unique and memorable learning experience. The visit includes access to the museum, the Roman baths, amphitheatre and barracks, as well as a workshop led by a costumed facilitator. Although part of the day will be inside the museum and education room, we will also be spending a considerable amount of time outside, in order to visit the Roman amphitheatre and barracks. Therefore, in addition to wearing their school uniform, the children will need to wear sensible shoes and may need to bring a waterproof coat.

All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like a packed lunch from the school kitchen, please inform the office by Monday 3rd July. We would advise that children bring either their water bottle or a drink with a screw top lid.

The cost of the trip is £11.73. This covers the cost of coach and the workshop, entry to the museum, and a small administration fee charged by parent pay. We would ask for a voluntary contribution in order to cover this cost. Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient funds, we may need to cancel the trip. Contributions are paid through www.parentpay.com. Also in order to give consent for your child to attend, please tick the consent box on the parent pay website. Please complete this by Monday 3rd July.

If you require any further details, please contact the school office. Yours sincerely,

Mrs Dobson, Mrs Harvey and Ms Butcher.































